
3/18/2020 9:45 AM 

 
Release Notification 9/26/17 8:00 AM Case Number: 20170926-0800
  
 
Name: Factory Street Lead Status: Referred 

Referred back to SDAR 
 
 
Reported On: 9/26/17 8:00 AM Assigned SOSC: Liz Galvez 
 
Actual Release On: None 
 
Release Duration: None 
 
Media: Soil 
 
Summary: Site characterization of Factory Street indicates lead concentration up to 24,800 ppm.  Removal under EPA's 
Removal program was conducted in the 1990's, with follow-up given to the State for further action.  Remediation Section 
reviewed the data starting in 2016.  Sampling conducted and results provided to EP&R Section on 9/20/2017.  
Due to the concern to exposure, patching and sealing of exposed areas was conducted on 10/10/2017. 
 
NRC Number: None 
 
Location 

Oahu 

Factory Street 

Honolulu 

HI 

 
Substances 

Category Name Reported Potential Actual 

Chemical 
 

Lead 
 

 
 

 
 

24800 PPM 
 

 
Documents 

Type Display Name 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.07.2017 Posting of signs to notify 
residents 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 After Patching King Street 
facing Factory St 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 1 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 2 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 3 
 



Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 6 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 7 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Area 8 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.10.2017 Areas 4 and 5 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

10.7.2017 Example of Sign Posting 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

AquaSet back label used for Patching 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

AquaSet label used for patching 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Factory Street July 1027 Results 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Notification letter to residents/owners 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Planned locations for patching 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Recipients of Notification Letters 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Request for Police Assistance 
 

Supporting Data/Media 
 

Scope of Work for TT 
 

 

 


